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29th February, 2020. 

 

Chairman, 

LIC of India, 

Central Office, 

Mumbai. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Instructions to opt for Pension Scheme 1995 - Part-time employees 
 

 

This is further to our letter dated 18.10.2019 (copy enclosed) wherein we requested you to issue 

necessary instructions granting the benefit of pension option to the RPT employees including 

those who were converted to full-time. 

 

During our visits to the Central Office on 31.10.2019 & 15.1.2020 we raised this issue and 

requested your personal intervention on the issue. 

 

 

As per our information, the total number of such part-time employees do not exceed 100 across 

the country.  

 

The earlier instructions granting pension option to RPT employees in November, 1992 as referred 

in our letter cited above were approved by the Chairman of LIC.  We do not see any technical 

hurdles in this matter. We once again request to you issue necessary instructions granting the 

benefit of pension option to part- time employees at the earliest. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
General Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


